
Jonathan Smith 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

notifications@email.submittable.com on behalf of Submittable Notifications 
< notifications@email.su bmittable.com > 
Wednesday, December 13, 2023 11 :44 AM 
Jonathan Smith 

Subject: Thank You for Your GM on Main Street Grant Application 

Submittab le D 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your submission to the GM on Main Street Grant Program. At this time, we have 
received your application. Please note, you cannot make any changes to your application now 
that it has been submitted. All applicants will be notified about their application status by late 
January 2024. 

We look forward to reading your application. If you have any questions, please reach out to 
GMonMain@mainstreet.org. 

Thank you, 

GM on Main Street Grant Program Team 

Please do not reply to this email. If you have questions about your submission, please contact the organization 
directly. Submittable is not involved in the decision-making process of organizations using our platform. 
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